Sherwood Needs a Facelift
Let’s face it, Sherwood needs a dramatic “home makeover.”   Too many of the public places in Sherwood are old, dirty, dingy, and drab.  The public face of Sherwood does not reflect the pride we citizens take in our community and in our home.
Sherwood’s entrances are nondescript at best or flat out dirty and ugly.  The streets are dark without welcoming lighting.  The parks and play grounds are old and rundown and even if they are updated they are still updated with another era’s ideas of what constitutes a great park.  The city’s buildings are “meh” at best.
We can do better!
I would clean up our city and pick-up the litter.  The ever-present litter on the Brockington Road Flyover is especially embarrassing to the city.  If North Little Rock can do it at McCain Boulevard, so can we.  It is Sherwood’s primary entrance off of the freeway.
I would find ways to dress up our city’s entrances to tell all visitors that Sherwood citizens take pride in our city.  Why should visitors be impressed with our city if we don’t show we care?
I would light our streets to increase safety for both drivers, walkers, and bikers and to create a greater sense of pride in the quality of place that Sherwood is.
I would systematically upgrade our parks over with new innovative playgrounds, modernized ball complexes, attractive well-lighted parking lots, and comfortable restrooms.  Sherwood citizens should have the very best parks in the region, not the current afterthought parks we have built with minimal imagination.
Our walking & biking trails should be both beautiful and safe.  They should not be crumbling into creek beds and crisscrossed with tree roots.  They should inclusive, NOT Invasive and they should be built within easy reach of most people’s homes.
Sherwood needs sidewalks on every major street, safely separated from the back of the curb and away from traffic.  They need to be smooth and continuous and get you to destinations. And many more of them are needed.
Our city buildings should be built to attractive design standards, just like the design standards we ask our commercial buildings to be built to.  City of Sherwood buildings should add value to an area, not take it away.  A big “thank you” to the District 5, Sherwood Fire Commission for their investment in a beautiful, modern new fire station being built on Rapid Water Drive.
We can do better, Sherwood!  In a Mary Jo administration, I promise to work diligently to build a safe, beautiful community we can all take pride in.  Building a better community must be our highest priority.
Our Best Home for Our Best Lives
For more information on Mary Jo’s views find other articles in these Mary Jo’s Heye-lights newsletters at www.maryjo4sherwood.com
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